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Notice of Availability of HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices 

 
The City of Fort Collins 
215 N Mason Street, 2nd Floor, Fort Collins, CO 80524 
1/1/2026 
 
To: Participants in the UMR PPO Plan, UMR HDHP Plan 
 
From: Human Resources  
 
Re: Availability of Notice of Privacy Practices 
 
The UMR PPO Plan, UMR HDHP Plan (each a “Plan”) maintains a Notice of Privacy Practices that 
provides information to individuals whose protected health information (PHI) will be used or maintained by 
the Plan. If you would like a copy of the Plan's Notice of Privacy Practices, please contact Human 
Resources,  at 215 N Mason Street, 2nd Floor, Fort Collins, CO 80524, 970-221-6535, 
hrbenefits@fcgov.com. 

  


